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      Fallston Cougars Football 2013         
MEETING MINUTES
March 2013
 Commissioners Report 
· We are still in the UCYFL, we were approached by Greater Baltimore league, but decided against it. We did what was best for the program and the kids.
Secretaries Report

· There are no more mass emails about meetings, agendas or meeting minutes, all is posted on the website.
· If anyone has any questions about meeting attendance please email Jodi Juliano, secretary@fallsonfootball.com
UCYFL Report
· Perry Hall left the UCYFL

· There will be 2 divisions for the 2013 Season. Orange and White will play in the same division
Fallston Rec. Council Report

· Kristi Edwards is the new Secretary for Fallston Rec. Council
·  Steps are to be put in at the bowl by July 2013
· There is a annual appreciation dinner for all volunteers, it is at the Richlin Ballroom on May 10th, there will be more information next month.
· Nominations are open for 6 Board positions, if interested in being nominated please email Will Kirby.
· There is a possibility that mandatory background checks will take place for all volunteers, Harford County Parks and Rec. is still discussing.
Treasurer’s Report

· Ted handed out Budget sheet
Concession

· Hand sink was installed at concession stand, as per the board of health
Equipment Report

· If anyone is  interested in being equipment manager, please email Ian Mitchell or Jodi Juliano
Old Business

· As of March 21,2013 we have 252 players registered
· Out Back Family night went well. We made $71.00, and Jon Mesher also donated an additional $100.00. Thanks to all that participated
New Business

· Weigh  In will be 3 Days: Saturday April 6th from 9:00am to 1:00pm, Sunday  April 7th from 1:00pm to 3:00pm and Tuesday April 9th from 6:30pm to 8:30pm. They will all take place at the Press box
· WE will not being having a 7U clinic team, all 7U players were moved up to 8U, there will now be 3 teams for 8U
Meeting Adjourned 7:48pm                Next Meeting April 18, 2013
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